
Good Afternoon Cherokees, this has been a year of uncertainty and many challenges for the class of 

2020. During this time, we are working through a lot of logistics as it pertains to the senior class and 

senior activities. I would like to address a few of the concerns that we are trying to manage, as it 

pertains to student refunds.  

 Students requesting refunds for senior activities should email Mrs. Cheryn Smith, 

Smith.Cheryn.N@muscogee.k12.ga.us. If you are requesting a refund please include your email 

address, current address, working phone number, the name of the student (first and last name), as 

well as parent or legal guardian (first and last name). Refunds will take approximately 4 to 6 weeks 

to process, after the refunds are processed checks will be disbursed by the Muscogee County School 

district.   Students requesting refunds must request them between April 23rd and May 8th. 

The following senior activities have been canceled for this year and therefore we are offering 

refunds: 

 Senior Luncheon 

 Senior Picnic 

 Senior Breakfast 

 Senior Trip 

 Baccalaureate 

 Parents or guests who have purchased senior luncheon tickets 

 We would like for all Senior’s to take into consideration not requesting a refund for the Prom. The 

staff at Kendrick High School is diligently working on scheduling a Prom in July the week prior to 

Graduation which is scheduled for July 25th.  However, if the CDC does not relax the requirements 

regarding social distancing prior to the anticipated prom date, students will be provided a refund 

upon request. The Prom is an experience that many Senior’s look forward to and we strive to make 

that experience memorable.    

 As a Mighty Cherokee and member of the Kendrick High School class of 2020, we are offering a 

bundle package for $100.00, which will include a KHS Yearbook, Senior T-Shirt, Diploma Cover, and 

Class of 2020 KHS Souvenir.  Parents and students will be able to pay for this bundle package on 

Thursday, April 30th and Friday May 1st during the times of 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM.  We will be 

practicing the CDC regulations regarding social distancing while payments are being made.  Students 

who have paid in full their senior dues will not need to pay anything regarding dues. However, 

students who have not paid will need to purchase the bundle package on the dates mentioned. 

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to email me at 

James.Alonzo.B@muscogee.k12.ga.us 
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